
From: Ben Daube
To: Clerk
Cc: Councillor Matlow; Councillor Jaye Robinson
Subject: My comments for 2016.ED10.7 on March 31, 2016 City Council
Date: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 10:30:28 AM

To the City Clerk:

Please add my comments to the agenda for the March 31, 2016 City Council meeting on item 
2016.ED10.7, Toronto Music Strategy: An Action Plan

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
 public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google.

Comments:

Sherwood Park Residents’ Association is concerned about allowing more amplified sound in 
City parks and public spaces. The proposed Toronto Music Strategy should be deferred for 
further review by the Parks Committee at least.

Ben Daube
President, The Sherwood Park Residents' Association

(416) 481-1522
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